
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
PROGRESS HEARING 

 
A hearing will be held on Friday 30th May 2008 in the Lagan Suite, 
Hilton Hotel, Lanyon Place, Belfast. The purpose of the hearing is 
to announce the decision to re-activate the Inquiry and to allow an 
update to be given of the anticipated schedule which will lead up to 
the public hearings. Interested parties will also be able to raise any 
issues which are of concern to them. 
 
The hearing will start at 11am. 
 
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org          Website: www.ihrdni.org
 
Tel: 02890446340 Fax: 02890446341 
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